





Parent Newsletter

Spring Term 6 – Wednesday 9th February 2022

Walking around school this afternoon it has been lovely to see the children working collaboratively on their Spirals Week projects. Year 2 have been making fire engines, and much cheering has just taken place as the engines travelled across the carpet using the energy stored up in the elastic bands. We also have Anderson shelters, animal books, mummified tomatoes, sustainable towns and houses complete with electric lights and switches. Teachers have been having their Spirals conversations with the children too. It is such a joy to hear these conversations about the learning everyone is doing in school.

We do hope everyone is able to have a good half-term break. Spring 2 starts for the children on Tuesday 22nd February. On Monday 21st February staff are in school on a training day. One of the things we will be doing is learning how to use the new library system, ready for the children to use in the new term.











Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney

Covid Cases in School				
No cases in KS1				
3C	1	3T	0	
4B	1	4SB	1	
5E	0	5M	0	
6B	2	60	6	

Inclusion Team Drop In Meetings

The Mayfield Inclusion Team will be running SEN drop-ins for any queries, questions or signposting parents may need. These will be held via Zoom on the following dates:

Tues Ist March- 9-10am Weds 2nd March 2-3pm Thurs 3rd March 5-6pm

If you would like to book a 30 minute slot please email office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk, indicating which time/date suits you best.

Ms Murray & Ms Nicholls - Inclusion Team

Year | Bake Sale Results

Many thanks to all those who helped to make last Friday's Year I bake sale a huge success. A whopping £200.25 was made! There be an update soon on how the money will be spent in the Year I classrooms.

Dinner Money	Please can parents ensure that outstanding balances are settled by half-term. Please note the amounts for next half term's school dinners.			
	Per Day i	£2.25 Per Week £11.25 Half Term £65.25		
	Please ensure you keep you balance up to date, if you are not sure what is owed please contact Mrs Khan in the Office. Dinner money can be paid online using our ParentPay system. If you do not have an account please ask at the school office or email skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk			
		Mrs Khan		
Breakfast Club	Places are available in the Smartkidz Breakfast Club at Mayfield. They are open from 7.30am each day and provide children with the opportunity to have a good breakfast. Play and socialise with peers ad take part in a wide range of activities For more information, please visit: https://smartkidzplayandlearn.co.uk/breakfast-club/			
Dates for the Diary	Friday I Ith February	Last day of half term		
	Monday 21st February	Inset Day (no children in school)		



Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme.

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/59538